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18 October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

RE: Halloween Disco 

 

 

On Tuesday 31st October 2017 we will be holding a Halloween Disco in the school hall from 

3.30pm until 4.15pm. There will be music, Halloween games such as apple dunking and flour 

bobbing. 

 

Fruit, crisps, biscuits and juice will be provided for your child during the course of the disco. 

 

The cost of a ticket is £3.00 per child. Nursery children can attend if accompanied by an adult. 

Please send £3.00 into school as soon as possible if you would like your child to attend. 

 

Please note that children can come into school dressed up in the morning if they wish or they can 

bring their outfit with them and change before the disco. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Headteacher 
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